# **FACE PARENT NEWSLETTER**



Nov. 20,2023



### **IMPORTANT DATES**

#### **November 30**

Deadline to pay school fees

#### Dec. 4

 Governing Board meeting at 6:30 (virtual)

# **OUR FACE MOMENTS**



Recently, our Secondary 5 students travelled to New York City! Students had the chance to visit the United Nations, see Harry Potter on Broadway and visit the Metropolitan Museum of Art!

#### REMINDERS FROM THE ADMINISTRATION

Please take note of the following reminders for this year from the administration.

**Absences:** If your child is absent or late, you must notify your child's secretary as soon as possible. We review all absences during the first period of the morning. We appreciate you calling before 8:30 a.m. **Please do not report your child's absence on Mozaik. We do not use this feature at our school.** 

**School Fees:** If you need support logging into your Mozaik Parent Portal, please visit the following information page: https://www.emsb.qc.ca/emsb/community/parents/mozaik. You can also contact our school secretary, Mr. Phil Griffith at 514-350-8899 ext. 1897 or by email at pgriffith@emsb.qc.ca.

Deadline to pay your child's school fees is November 30, 2023.

## **Term 1 Report Cards**

Your child's report is now available on Mozaik to review. Should you need any support accessing your child's report card, you can contact Mr. Phil Griffith.

#### **Parent-Teacher Interviews**

We are working on rescheduling parent-teacher interviews. More information to come.

## Governing Board Meeting, Dec. 4

Our third governing board meeting will be held on December 4, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. This meeting will be virtual. Members from the public who wish to attend can email our chairperson at jessica.lipes@videotron.ca for more information.

### **Grade 4 Formative Assessments**

Please note that our Grade 4 students will have formative assessments following winter break in English and French.

**English Language Arts:** It will be held from January 15 to 26<sup>th</sup>

Français: It will be held from January 31st to February 14th

Should you require further information, we invite you to contact your child's teacher.

## Free Financial Literacy Event for the Whole Family



Have a great week!

Angela Vaudry

and a

EMSB Principal FACE School

J. Harriet

Jennifer Harriet **EMSB Vice-Principal** 

**FACE School**